
 

 

 

 

Greetings! 
  

My name is Mrs. White-Rhines. Welcome 

to first grade! As your instructor, I am 

excited about this opportunity to work 

with our Lamar Milledge students and 

families. I look forward to serving and 

collaborating with the first-grade team to 

ensure the success of our students. 

 

 

  
 


